
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Mental Health and Wellbeing Newsletter Autumn 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
At Winthorpe we want our children to be happy and healthy. Happy children will be enthusiastic 
and engaged learners who can achieve their best. In school, we explicitly teach children about how 
to manage life issues through our P.S.H.E (Personal, Social and Health Education) curriculum, as well 
as talking about issues in assemblies. However, sometimes further support may be needed to 
support a child. 
 
I recently trained as our school’s Senior Mental Health Lead. On our school website we have created 
a new page which provides links to a range of sources of support 
https://www.winthorpe.notts.sch.uk/mental-health-and-wellbeing/  
 
Most of these services can be accessed without a school referral. We will continue to update links 
and add any new sources of support on offer. We will also send out a mental health and wellbeing 
newsletter each term to keep you up to date. Click on the icons for more details.  
 

 
Mental Health Support Team  
Education Mental Health Practitioners (EMHPs), Cognitive 
Behaviour Therapists and Specialist Practitioners who aim to work 
alongside young people and their families for a short period to 
provide strategies to man-age mental wellbeing and promote 
good emotional health. 
 
Scan the QR code to make a self-referral  
or contact Mrs Edmonds for a school 
referral. 
 
 

Nott Alone  
It's OK not to feel OK. Local mental health advice and 
help for young people in Nottingham and 
Nottinghamshire, all in one place. 
 
@NottAlone1 on X (Twitter) 

https://www.nottinghamshirehealthcare.nhs.uk/camhs-mental-health-support-teams
https://nottalone.org.uk/?a=yp
https://www.winthorpe.notts.sch.uk/mental-health-and-wellbeing/


 

 
 
 
B U Notts 
If you are not feeling yourself, talking about it 
often helps. If you need someone to talk to, we 
are here to listen. 
 
 

 
Next term, the Mental Health Support Team are offering this online course, starting in January for 
parents. Please use the QR code for more details.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please let me know if you know of any other resources or support services and I will add them to 
our website and newsletters. 
 
If you have any concerns about your child's mental health or questions about how to support 
mental health at home please contact me via email senco@winthorpe.notts.sch.uk  
 
 
Thank you for your support 
 

 
 
 

Mrs Sally Edmonds  
 

https://www.beusupport.co.uk/
mailto:senco@winthorpe.notts.sch.uk

